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SR 32 Improvements, Eastgate Area
Project Update

Ramps Open This Week

As improvement work continues at the 1-275/SR 32 Interchange, ODOT has
announced that the new ramp from Eastgate Boulevard to Eastbound (EB) SR 32
was officially opened to traffic as of Wednesday, November 12.

The existing ramps to Westbound SR 32 from Eastgate Boulevard and Eastgate
North Drive will reopen today. This will end the detour to Gleneste-Withamsville
Road via Eastgate North Drive. All the turn lanes on Eastgate Boulevard and the
Eastgate North Drive will be open by this evening.

Temporary Lane Closure Tonight

* Beginning at 7 p.m. tonight, November 14, traffic on EB SR 32 will be
reduced to one lane as painting work on the Eastgate Boulevard bridge
over SR 32 is completed. One lane of traffic will continue until Monday,
November 24, at 2 p.m.




Work continues to move forward at the

1-275/SR 32 Interchange Improvements Project

Significant Work Will Be Complete by Thanksgiving

Weather permitting, by Thanksgiving, the continuous flow ramp from NB |-275 to
EB SR 32 through the newly-built tunnel, will open. This new ramp will reduce
traffic moving through the primary I-275/SR 32 interchange area and improve the
traffic flow going to Eastgate Boulevard and support better movements for traffic
moving west to Newtown.

After the ramp through the tunnel is open, ODOT will continue to monitor traffic
signal timing at the 1-275/SR 32 ramps to ensure traffic is moving efficiently, and
will make adjustments as needed.

If you notice a significant delay, please let us know - email us at
easterncorridor@easterncorridor.org - and let us know where you were and at
what time of day.

Please Remember To Drive Carefully
Through Construction Zones

Arrow boards and/or signs will be in place to alert motorists of upcoming road
work. To help ensure the safety of the construction workers as well as the traveling
public, motorists should remain alert, reduce their speed and watch for stopped
traffic while passing through work zones.

For more information about improvements happening in the Eastgate area, click
here.




